It is well that fe refer to our Rbn.3 dated 24th April last,
when we included the "COIONEL CROMPTON" which was under survey for
condition,

We were called to this ship on account of smgll leakage in the
bilge, but a considerable number of slack rivets were noted in frame feet
connections,and question of repairs was referred to Uwners for consider-
ation, The vessel has since been lying in the River Wear, and we have
now learned verbally that she has been sold for breaking UPe

Since writing the above,it is noted from today's issue of
Lloyd's List that the ship has been sold by the Central Electricity
Authority to BISCO and, in these circumstances, it is not proposed to
forward a report upon our uncompleted survey,

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS,
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The Secretary,
IDNDON,
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